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TEMDEC Kyushu Visited Siriraj
Published January 14, 2019

On January 14th, 2019, Prof. Thawatchai Akaraviputh, Deputy Dean for International Relations
welcomed Prof. Shuji Shimizu, Director of TEMDEC, International Medical Department and
delegates from Kyushu University, Japan to attend the tour of medical education technology and
human resource management.
On this occasion, Prof. Shimizu also conducted an interview with Siriraj medical sudents who will
undertake Siriraj Medical Student Exchange Program at Kyushu University, Japan in this summer.
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